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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:41 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Proposed Changes to Scarsdale Sanitation Pickup

 

From: Benn, Michael S. <MSBenn@wlrk.com> 

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 7:13 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Proposed Changes to Scarsdale Sanitation Pickup  
  
I recently became aware of the proposal before the Board of Trustees to move to weekly, curbside pickup for 

commingled recyclables.   

  

While I am in favor of increasing the frequency of recyclable pickups, I am not in favor of curbside pickup.   

  

My wife and I purchased our home at 22 Greendale Road just this past week and are excited to move to Greenacres in 

February.  We currently live in White Plains and have weekly curbside pickup.  While we very much like the frequency of 

the pickups, we have had a number of experience where cans have been knocked over, either by wind or animals, 

creating a huge mess.  Subject to better understanding the costs involved, we would be supportive of weekly recyclable 

pickups at the house, and are hopeful the Board of Trustees will analyze this option instead of the one currently on the 

table. 

  

Best, 

Mike 

  

Michael S. Benn 
Wachtell, Lipton, Rosen & Katz 
51 West 52nd Street | New York, NY 10019 
(212) 403-1158 (Direct Phone)|(212) 403-2158 (Direct Fax) 
MSBenn@wlrk.com | www.wlrk.com  

  

 

 

=================================================  

Please be advised that this transmittal may be a confidential attorney-client communication or 

may otherwise be privileged or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not 

read, copy or re-transmit this communication. If you have received this communication in error, 

please notify us by e-mail (helpdesk@wlrk.com) or by telephone (call us collect at 212-403-

4357) and delete this message and any attachments.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance.  

=================================================  


